
 

My name is Tijani Nagra and I am a fourth-year Psychology BSc student. I 
am currently a member of the BMS Faculty Council. The past year was 
filled with challenges and discussions. I enjoyed the involved in these and 
being able to offer a student perspective on f.e. financial matters, which 
were present during the academic year. Previously, I was very active in 
my study association S.V. Dimensie and did a Board year which helped me 
to understand the different parties at the University. My interest in 
solving problems is still there, and therefore, I would like to join the 
faculty council again. I am thankful for the past year and looking forward 
to working together with the faculty on important matters next year and 
making sure that students are still represented in discussions. 


